
 

Safety in your building 
 
21 June 2024 
 
Coles Green Court, 
Coles Green Road, 
Dollis Hill, 
NW2 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear residents, 
 
Additional inspection Friday 28 June 
 
When we last wrote to you we said we were liaising with your building’s original contractor Bugler in 
relation to the issues we have found in the external wall system. 
 
Bugler has requested being able to attend the site and carry out further investigation into the zinc 
cladded area. They will therefore be on-site on Friday 28 June to have a look at the external zinc wall 
system. Bugler may need to carry out further intrusive investigation, which they will ensure will be 
repaired as it was. 
 
We won’t need access to anyone’s homes and we don’t expect there to be any disruption, but please 
do bear with us if you see them about during the day.  
 
Further support 
Check out our dedicated webpage for previous updates we’ve sent out:  
https://www.networkhomes.org.uk/colesgreenbuildingsafety/. You can also get in touch with us 
on customerservice@networkhomes.org.uk if you have any questions.  
 
Kind regards 
 
Raj Gandecha 
Head of Resident Management (Building Safety) 
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